
Message to Members:


First of all, the Bracebridge Tennis Club Board would like to thank you for 
your patience and understanding during this transitional period as we 
make the move to our new facility.


We are all frustrated by the delays due to weather and shortages of 
construction materials.  However, the construction of the courts is 
proceeding steadily now and we are optimistic that the Kerr Park courts 
will be completed in the very near future.


The Town and members of the community, particularly our youth who are 
enjoying the new facilities at Kelvin Grove, have expressed their gratitude 
to the BTC for the willingness to make the move and to remain flexible as 
the work continues.


Optimistic that the courts will be completed in the next two weeks, we are 
prepared to begin scheduling league play with some adjustments to our 
initial plan.  We are asking our schedulers to draw up an initial schedule for 
the last week of June and the first week of July (June 28-July 9.) A second 
schedule will be created in early July for the period of July 12-30.


We will be scheduling 3 courts for play wherever we have the numbers to 
do so.  Please understand,  should construction work or covid 
enforcement require us to do so, we will be cancelling play on one or more 
courts.  We ask for your cooperation and understanding as we move 
forward.  


Please check your emails for updates before you head out to the courts.  
We will make every effort to inform you of any court closures or changes to 
the schedule.


If you have any questions about your schedule please contact your 
scheduler directly.


Thank you, again,


Robin Hiltz


